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Dear Candidate

On behalf of the Interim Executive Board (IEB) of Barton Clough Primary School, I would like to thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher.
The IEB are seeking to appoint an energetic, inspirational and motivational leader; someone who will build on current transformational work with teachers, staff, parents and the wider community in raising standards and aiming higher. 
The school is going through a significant period of change and improvement following the recent Ofsted inspection (Dec 2016) when the school went into Special Measures. As such the school is in the process of sponsorship ultimately becoming part of the Dunham Trust. 

Our new Headteacher will join the school as a maintained Trafford Local Authority school and will be involved in the transition to academy status. 
The successful applicant will have a demonstrable understanding of the leadership role of the Headteacher in monitoring the quality of teaching and learning, plus a keen insight into the management of the school.
The children must be at the heart of everything we do; we recognise that all our children are unique and our aim is to treat children as individuals and support them to achieve as much as they are able.
Our new Headteacher will work with the IEB then the Trust Board in raising attainment and improving the quality of provision across the school, taking the school forward in its next step of development.
This is an exciting opportunity for the right candidate and we are very ambitious that all our pupils, staff and parents deserve the very best.
If you feel you have the qualities, the track record and the desire to work with us on our journey then I strongly urge you to come and visit the school.  Visits to the school are welcomed – please contact Mrs Ella Hughes, Acting Headteacher, to arrange this on the school office number 0161 748 7539.
Thank you for your interest and I wish you every success with your application.
Yours sincerely

Professor David Reid

Chair of the Interim Executive Board 
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